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In ARHU, We Keep 
Creating 
We know that faculty and staff are working from home 

dealing with so many burdens. This edition of the 

newsletter is to keep you updated with the latest 

information from campus. Also, 

please visit keepcreating.umd.edu where artists and 

humanists continue to share their work.   
 

 

 

 

2 ARHU Faculty Win 
Coronavirus Seed Grants 
Click here to read about the two winning projects that 

will impact the future of Coronavirus.  

 

 

 

VPR New Directions 
Fund  Deadline Extended: 
6/15 
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New Directions Fund (formerly Tier I) deadline that was 

May 1 has been extended to June 15. Please 

email Linda Aldoory if you are interested in seeking a 

match from the College for a proposal.  
 

 

 

 

Update on Research 
Restrictions 
Campus has extended the Severe Research 

Restrictions until May 1. If anyone needs to come to 

campus for projects, please email Linda Aldoory to 

seek approval.  
 

 

 

 

Impact of COVID-19 on 
Research Activity 
Important information, updates and resources from 

UMD's Division of Research on research activity. 

 

 

UMD Funding Alert April 2020 

 

UMD Limited Submission and Seed Grant Portal  
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Our mailing address is: 

College of Arts and Humanities 

Maryland Center for Humanities Research 

1102 Francis Scott Key Hall 

College Park, MD 20742-0001 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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